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One of the wonderful traditions 
of the Orthodox Church a, as 
we welcome the new year and 
celebrate the feast of Epiphany, 
to have our homes and 
businesses blessed asking that 
our Lord bless us and all our 
endeavors in the new year.  
Again, this year, in addition to 
having our houses blessed, Fr. 
Gregory is provided the 
opportunity to spend time with, 

and get to know better, the faithful of the Transfiguration family. 
 

Please complete the form below and return it to the parish office or scan the QR 
Code to fill out online.  Fr. Gregory will then contact you to schedule a visit after 
January 6th. 

 
 

  Please send the form below to the Church Office  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 
NAME:_______________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:_____________________________________________ 
 
CITY:_____________________________  ZIP CODE: ____________ 

 
HOME PHONE:_____________________________ 
 
CELL PHONE: ______________________________ 

Are you available during the weekdays? Yes ☐ No ☐ 


